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A Word From Mrs. Powell 

Masks are now optional for students in grades 

K-12.  Students will still be REQUIRED to 

wear a mask on the school bus. 

All CCS schools have on site COVID testing 

once a week.  To sign up, please visit 

www.ccs.k12.nc.us/covidtesting 

On the back of our newsletter, you will find 

the parent/guardian notification letter.  You 

will receive this letter if your child/children 

are showing COVID symptoms at school and 

have to go home.  Please read carefully  the 

requirements for students to be able to return 

to school. 

Read Across America Spirit Week 

Feb. 28-Mar. 4 

Monday—Wear Green 

Tuesday—Hat Day 

Wednesday—Wear a Mustache 

Thursday—Pajama Day 

Friday—Wear Fun Socks 

Mar./April Calendar 

Feb. 28-Mar. 4—Read Across America Spirit Week 

Mar. 7– Picture Day, Individual & Group 

Mar. 10—End of Grading Period 

Mar. 11—Student Holiday, Staff Workday 

Mar. 12– Daylight Savings Weekend 

Mar. 21-25—Montclair Book Fair 

Mar. 24—Virtual EOG Night for Grades 3-5 

Apr.  6—Papa Murphy’s School Night 12:00-8:00 

Apr. 15-22—School Closed for Spring Break 

 

 

3rd—5th Grade Virtual EOG Night 

Thursday, March 24th 5:30-6:30 

EOG night is a virtual meeting with 3rd-5th 

grade teachers to talk about EOG testing.  

A webex link will be sent to 3rd-5th grade 

parents to join the meeting. You will re-

ceive important information regarding your 

child/children’s test, expectations, timeline, 

etc.  Please join your child’s teacher on 

Thursday, March 24th from 5:30-6:30.  We  

look forward to talking with you. 

Montclair PTA 

our FIRST school Papa Murphy’s 

Take ‘N’ Bake Night was a  success.  

Our next school night is sched-

uled for:  Wednesday, April 6th  

from 12:00-8:00 .  Please support our 

school PTA and enjoy Papa mur-

phy’s take ‘n’ bake. 

 

Papa Murphy’s Take ‘N’ Bake 

3108 Raeford Road, Fayetteville 

In Tallywood Shopping Center  

Raeford Road 

Color Run 

Montclair will hold its first annual Color 

Run on Thursday, April 14th  for all  

students and staff.  Registration is $5.00 per 

student to participate.  Students may also 

get sponsorships to support our PTA.   

Information will be sent home next week . 


